Bloom Early Learning Anti-Racism, Anti-Bias Statement

The dual crises of the pandemic and the death of George Floyd have laid bare the injustices and inequities in our society. At this historic time, Bloom Early Learning recommits to its core mission.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Bloom passionately strives to break the cycle of poverty at the start through nurturing care and an exceptional early learning program. We prepare young people for success in school and enable their parents to pursue educational and employment opportunities.
 
Structural inequities limit the access of all children to high quality educational experiences. Historically, low-income and families of color have struggled to access high quality early learning. The science of development tells us that high quality early educational experiences have positive impacts across the lifespan. Access to early education is a matter of equity.  We are committed to providing early care built on strong relationships that embrace and honor the diversity of all families and staff. Bloom scholarships are central to this effort.
 
As an organization, we commit to following the recommendations made in the National Association for the Education of Young Children position statement, Advancing Equity in Early Childhood Education.
https://www.naeyc.org/resources/position-statements/equity
 
We continue to critically examine our curriculum and practices and address anti-bias goals. 
https://www.naeyc.org/resources/pubs/yc/nov2019/understanding-anti-bias
 
We commit to active and ongoing anti-racism and anti-bias work to support families of color in our community.

